
This week it has been wonderful to have more children back in school and for 
things to be feeling a little more normal. However if you are still at home please 

know that we are thinking of you and here for you to help if you need it.  Please 
do get in touch regarding learning via the year group email and regarding any other 
concerns via the school office.  We are really happy to support where we can.  

 
You will see some photos in the following pages celebrating some wonderful things 

going on in school and out. Well done to everyone (children and grown-ups!) for all 
your efforts.  Check out the online celebration assembly for weekly awards. 

 
I will let you know about any changes to plans or updates for September as soon 

as I have them.  
 

Mrs Lang 

Certificates awarded for outstanding achievement this week: 

 Learning Together: Jake Pullin and Ellis Bewick 

 Enthusiasm: Lily Hatala, Phoebe Davies, Kaya Goldyn 
 

 Challenge: Georgia Hastler Isabelle Sullivan, Skyla Banfield 
 

 Respect: Lewis Hands 

 Trust: Deagon Barton 

 
This week: 
In the key worker group we have been 
having a French week. The children 
have created art using pointillism in the 
style of Feurat. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Year 5 have been busy learning about climate zones, 
with last year focusing on the freezing Polar regions. 
After conducting some fantastic research into Polar 
climates, the weather patterns and animals that live 
there, they created an investigation that measured the 

effects of global warming. Here are 
some images of work from Ethan Bale, 

Lexi-Mai 
Pumford and 
Keigan Harding. They created the 
ice caps and watched what 
happened to the environment once 
the ice caps started to melt. Well 
done!! 
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Brilliant work from Georgia Hastler Year 3 

Cupcake’s Giant Adventure 
 
On a hot, sunny morning, Dan was in his science lab with his cat 
Cupcake. “Ben and Bella will be here soon!” Dan said excitedly. 
Cupcake was in the corner playing with her toy mouse. Suddenly, Ben 
burst through the door. “Dan, we can’t wait to see your new potion!” 
He shouted loudly. “Ben, please calm down we do not want any 
accidents,” Dan explained. Bella came quietly through the door and 
went over to stroke Cupcake. “Hi Uncle Dan,” she spoke softly picking 
up Cupcake and putting her on the desk. “I just need to go upstairs; I 
will be back to show you my potion soon” Dan called. Bella picked up 
a bottle and looked at it but she did not know what it was. “Here 
Cupcake try this,” Bella said giving it to Cupcake. The doorbell rang. Ben went to answer the door. It 
was Misty, Bella’s best friend, who walked to school with them. “Bye Uncle Dan we need to go to 
school now we will come and see your new potion later,” Ben called up the stairs. As they left for 
school, they had no idea that Cupcake was growing larger and larger by the second. Bella had fed 
Cupcake Dan’s new potion, which makes you grow into a giant.  
After school, Bella, Ben and Misty started walking back to Dan’s science lab. Suddenly, they heard a 
strange, loud noise coming from up above. “Oh my, Bella is that Cupcake?” yelled Misty. Looking up 
Bella was surprised to see a giant Cupcake staring over the wall at them. “I am in big, big trouble!” 
Bella screamed. “Hi Cupcake, what are you doing up there? And why are you so big?” asked Ben. 
The three children ran as fast as they could to reach the top of the stairs. Looking around them, they 
could not believe their eyes. The town hall had been destroyed and a large skyscraper was laid flat 
on the floor. “This is bad,  Cupcake has destroyed these buildings!” shrieked Misty. Cupcake was 
hungry she was destroying the city trying to look for something to eat. “Quick, we need to find the 
antidote and fast!” shouted Ben. Running as fast as they could the three children raced to Dan’s lab 
but when they arrived, Dan was in a panic with smashed bottles all around him. “Oh, thank 
goodness you are here. Please help me this is a terrible mess!” Dan cried. Quickly, they all started 
trying to find the antidote, but no one could find it anywhere. “I have it, this is it!” Misty yelled. Dan 
ran to Misty “yes that is it, well done Misty you need to go and give this to Cupcake as quickly as you 
can,” he explained. Misty ran to find Cupcake. “Here fluff ball you have to drink this, or we will be in 
more trouble!” Misty shouted. Cupcake did as she was told and drank the antidote, she began 
shrinking. Looking around her, Misty could see how much had been destroyed by Cupcake. “This is 
bad!” she thought to herself. Once Cupcake was her normal size Misty picked her up and took her 
back to the lab. “Well done Misty you have saved the day!” Dan said clapping his hands. Ben stroked 
Cupcake “no more giant adventures for you” he whispered quietly.  
One month later…after working extremely hard to put the city back as it was the locals had finally 
finished. Everyone helped and they all hoped that Dan and his potions would never cause any more 
trouble in their city. Were they right? We will have to wait and see…. 

 

 

 



Lovely writing from Talulah and Mason Thatcher did some amazing 

writing this week based on the book of 
Adrian Mole's Diary. He had to predict 
what might happen next. 

 

 
 

 
 

2019 

Term 6  
Monday 1 June to Friday 17 July 

2020 (Monday 20 July  – INSET 
DAY) 

2020/21 School Dates 
Term 1 

Wednesday 2 September to Thursday 22 October 
(Tuesday 1 September and Friday 23 October : INSET DAYS) 

Term 2 
Tuesday 3 November to Friday 18 December 

(Monday 2 November : INSET DAY) 

Term 3 
Tuesday 5 January to Friday 12 February 

(Monday 4 January : INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 22 February to Thursday 1 April 

 
Term 5 

Monday 19 April to Friday 28 May 

Term 6 
Monday 7 June to Wednesday 21 July 

(Friday 9 July : INSET DAY) 



 

Coronavirus  - if you are concerned about any symptoms you are 
experiencing please see link below for guidance - 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-
with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection    

If you or your family are affected please do let the school office know so we can respond 
accordingly in school – This is really important. 

 
 

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) came into force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for 

all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it affects their child and the way the 
school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility to 

ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask 
that should any of your personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs 

etc that you please inform the school as soon as possible so we can update our records.  

You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we would ask you 
not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately 
 

Smoke Free Bristol – Are you ready to quit? If so, why not 
contact Smoke free Bristol for support - 

www.smokefreebristol.com  

Telephone number:  0117 9222255 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
http://www.smokefreebristol.com/

